
STATE OF MISSOURI 
 PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 
At a session of the Public Service 

Commission held at its office in 
Jefferson City on the 4th day of 
March, 2020. 

 
In the Matter of Union Electric Company ) 
d/b/a Ameren Missouri’s 3rd Filing to ) File No. EO-2018-0211 
Implement Regulatory Changes in ) Tracking No. YE-2020-0136 
Furtherance of Energy Efficiency as )  
Allowed by MEEIA ) 

 
NOTICE THAT TARIFF WILL BE ALLOWED TO GO INTO EFFECT 

 
Issue date: March 4, 2020  
 

On February 7, 2020, Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren 

Missouri) filed a proposed tariff sheet, Tracking No. YE-2020-0136.  This tariff sheet was 

filed to expand the availability of its Missouri Energy Efficiency Investment Act (MEEIA) 

Residential Single Family Low-Income Program (SLFI) to include attached dwellings of 

four or fewer units.  The tariff sheet bears a March 8, 2020 effective date.   

The Commission directed Staff to file a recommendation and any other party to file 

its response to the tariff no later than February 20, 2020.  Staff filed its recommendation 

on February 20, 2020.  No other responses were received.   

Staff reviewed the revised SFLI tariff sheet and recommended it be allowed to 

become effective on March 8, 2020.  Staff indicated that the revision changes the SFLI 

program to include attached dwellings of four or fewer units as eligible to participate.  

The Commission has considered the tariff sheet and Staff’s recommendation.  

Since there is no opposition to the tariff sheet taking effect, the Commission will allow 

Tariff No. YE-2020-0136 to take effect by operation of law.   
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      BY THE COMMISSION 
 
 
 

Morris L. Woodruff 
Secretary 

 
Silvey, Chm., Kenney, Rupp, Coleman, and 
Holsman CC., concur. 
 
Dippell, Senior Regulatory Law Judge 


